From: Brad Gordon

To: Kimberly Rodrigues; Illece Buckley Weber; Penny Sylvester; Chris Anstead; Deborah Klein Lopez; Jeremy Wolf
Subject: Cronies Conditional Use Permit
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:36:47 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender
Dear Agoura City Council,

| have been a resident of Agoura Hills for more than 24 years. | have been a loyal
customer of Cronies since it opened. The food is good and the atmosphere is terrific.
There should be no reason to deny them the ability to serve additional alcoholic beverages
like several of the other restaurants in the surrounding area. This would put them on equal
footing with the other establishments. | implore you to reconsider the initial rejection.

Thank you,
Brad Gordon

Brad A. Gordon, CPA

Sparks & Company, Inc.

2801 Townsgate Road, Suite 216
Westlake Village, CA 91361

P: 805-738-5500 x102

F: 805-738-5400
bgordon@sparkscocpa.com

CLICK HERE TO SEND FILES SECURELY

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable
law. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at (805) 738-5500
x102

and destroy this message.





